Th

Weekly status update from meetings:

- We've had few meetings regarding the upcoming stroke center accreditation at CMH. Not a whole lot is changing for us but we are working on a checklist kind of paper to expedite the patient going to CT and help communicating critical information to ER physicians.
- We've noticed several ESO reports that have not been completed. Managers and Crew Leaders are going to start getting a weekly report so they can follow up to make sure we are documenting all requests for service. In the meantime, please review the protocol on this issue: http://ozarksems.com/protocol-2-682.php
- The disposable laryngoscope blades and handles have been ordered for all stations.
- Next week is the equipment committee meeting. Let me know if you are interested in serving on that committee.
- Put the May 25th staff meeting on your calendar as it will be an all-station staff meeting (we only have two of these per year).
- One more day of competencies are available tomorrow evening. Next week, we will look at those that were unable to attend due to weather and pick a makeup day or two to get everyone taken care of.
- We are going to start incorporating an education event with every staff meeting.
 Topics will be selected from quality reviews and other sources of identified deficiencies. Lots of folks in the STEMI competency struggled and requested help with Sgarbossa. So, look for the next six week's worth of staff meetings to have a topic regarding Sgarbossa criteria.